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Good Evening Vanners, 

Hope you are having a great weekend. Just wanted to update you on the 5th annual Christmas party 

coming up Dec. 11-13th 2020. Most everything is in place, all the collectables have been ordered, the 

bands are set and all we need is YOU! The hotel says they are at about the same reservations as last year 

so that's good news. Don't forget when you make your reservation to mention the Museum for the 

special rate of $54.95. 

Don't forget for all you early arrivals, RV is doing his now famous beach side bars pub crawl on Thursday! 

 We still could really use some volunteers to handle a few jobs and be helpers. 

We will supply the meat for Saturday dinner if you could please bring your favorite covered dish we will 

a wonderful feast! We will be taking a few precautions this year with the food by serving and wearing 

protection to keep us all safe. Wouldn't hurt to wear a mask if you can while indoors just to make sure 

we all have a safe a fun weekend. 

Your support of this event is very important as it helps us continue to grow and bring you this incredible 

vanning experience called the Museum of Vanning. Stay safe and Keep on Vannin!!! 

 


